
The Heights - Hillcrest Development
Paving Notice - August 28, 2024
Final Paving on McKnight

The final paving for the McKnight Rd N roadway work will begin tomorrow, Thursday, 
August 29 and is anticipated to finish on Friday, August 30, weather dependent.  
If no weather delays occur, McKnight Rd N will reopen Friday, August 30 once the 
paving work is complete. 

In the case of weather delays, more information about traffic and access will be provided 
this week.

Please follow the posted Ivy detour route and McKnight detour route  
on the project website.

Please note, resident access will be provided at all times to the locations shown as 
“Closed to Thru Traffic”. Please follow posted detour signs.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you. If you have any questions  
or concerns during construction, please reach out to the contact below.

Have Questions?

The project team has set up a hotline number and email  
for any questions or comments.  

You can reach a project representative at:

651-724-9292 | info@theheightssppa.com

https://clients.bolton-menk.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/08/Heights-Ivy-Detour-Map_Lables.pdf
https://clients.bolton-menk.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/08/Heights-McKnight-Detour-Map_Lables.pdf

